
All-Call sent out Jan 27, 2022 

 

Forestville Central School District will be closed tomorrow, Friday, January 28th due to a staff shortage 

because of COVID-19.  Please note that there will not be any buses running for all locations, and there 

will be no sports, practices, or Ski Club.  Once again, Forestville Central School District will be closed 

tomorrow, Friday, January 28th.   

 

Also, we would like to inform you that one elementary and one MS/HS student has tested positive for 

COVID-19.  The contact tracing has been completed. It is very important to continue to monitor your 

child for symptoms and have them stay home if they are sick, or if they have been in close contact with 

someone that has tested positive for COVID-19.   

 


